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SC/HSC   Hotel   Reservation   Reminder 
Make   your   Sheraton   reservations   now! 

27   April   2017 
 
Dear   SC/HSC   Delegations, 
 
Thank   you   again   for   registering   to   participate   in   the   2017   American   Model   United   Nations 
Conference.   You   are   receiving   this   message   because   your   school   has   elected   to   represent      a 
country   that   is   represented   on   the   Security   Council   and/or   one   of   the   two   Historical   Security 
Councils.  
 
As   you   are   aware,   these   premier   simulations   culminate   in   a   challenge   to   Representatives   to 
participate   in   the   diplomatic   resolution   of   a   dangerous   world   situation,   commonly   referred   to 
as   the   crisis   or   emergency   session.   This   session   takes   place   overnight,   beginning   Tuesday 
morning   during   the   Representative   Dance   at   1:00   a.m.   and   concluding   later   that   morning. 
 
Because   of   the   timing   of   this   session,   AMUN   strongly   recommends   that   schools   with   students 
participating   in   these   simulations   ensure   that   their   students   have   rooms   at   the   main 
Conference   hotel,   the   Sheraton   Grand   Chicago.   Please   note   that   our   room   block   at   the 
Sheraton   is   often   full   by   early   to   mid   September.   We   will   send   another   reminder   in   the   fall,   but 
the   earlier   you   can   make   your   hotel   reservations   at   the   Sheraton,   the   better.   To   guarantee   that 
your   students   will   be   able   to   participate   in   this   overnight   session   without   needing   to   leave   the 
Conference   hotel,   we   suggest   that   you   book   your   rooms   at   the   Sheraton   as   soon   as   possible.   At 
the   very   least,   we   recommend   booking   a   room   at   the   Sheraton   for   your   Security   Council   or 
Historical   Security   Council   representatives   for   the   duration   of   the   Conference. 
 
Reservations   at   the   Sheraton   Grand   Chicago   can   be   made   now   by   calling    312.464.1000 .   You   will 
need   to   ask   for   the   Reservations   Department,   and   to   ensure   our   favorable   rates,   you   must   tell 
them   that   you   are   with   the   "American   Model   United   Nations"   group.   Alternatively,   you   may 
complete   and   submit   the   Sheraton   reservations   form   linked    from   our   website .   This   form 
allows   you   to   directly   interact   with   the   on-site   liaison   for   our   group,   who   may   expedite   the 
reservation   process   for   your   group.   Instructions   are   included   on   the   form.  
 
Additionally,   if   any   of   your   contact   people   have   changed   for   the   2017   conference   year   please 
complete   the    AMUN   Contact   Update    form   to   update   your   school's   information   (name,   e-mail, 
phone   number   and   mailing   address).      Note   that   we   can   send   postal   mail   to   only   one   contact 
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person,   but   we   are   happy   to   send   e-mail   to   additional   contacts   at   each   school.   Please   let   us 
know   if   you   would   like   to   add   anyone   to   our   e-mail   distribution   list. 
 
As   always,   we   look   forward   to   working   with   you.   Please   contact   us   with   any   questions. 
 
 
Kate   Koett                                                                                       Shannon   L.   Dunn 
Secretary-General                                                Executive   Director 
 
American   Model   United   Nations 
773.777.AMUN 
www.amun.org  
mail@amun.org 
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